
 

Our school attendance 

for the autumn term 

was 95.2% 

Butterflies—94.3% 

Bees—94.2% 

Ants— 96.4% 

Fireflies— 93.6% 

Penguins— 93.4% 

Polar bears— 92.5% 

Lions— 93.6% 

Tigers— 94.4% 

Badgers— 96.5% 

Otters— 97.1% 

Eagles— 96% 

Owls—98.3% 

Sharks— 97.9% 

Dolphins— 93.8% 

Squirrels—94.2% 

Well done to Ants, Badgers, 

Otters, Eagles, Owls and 

Sharks for all getting 96% or 

above! 

Attendance Certificates 

At the end of the autumn term certificates were presented to children who had good 

attendance during the term.  I am delighted to tell you that 211 children achieved an 

attendance of 96% or above.  91 of those children were completely brilliant, coming to 

school everyday and so getting their 100% attendance certificates.  It made my arm 

ache writing all those names but it was well worth it! 

Government Attendance Guidance 

You may have seen in the press, coverage on attendance in 

schools.  On the 8th January the government launched a national 

campaign called, ‘Moments Matter, Attendance Counts’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At Summerfield, we are committed to improving and sustaining 

excellent attendance.  Whilst some parents can feel targeted, we 

treat all families fairly and offer support where possible to   ensure 

that any barriers to attendance are removed for the sake of the 

children.  Our attendance policy is on our website and ensures 

that all stakeholders know the rewards and consequences that 

are in place to support excellent attendance.   

Every day of learning really does count. 

 

On the reverse of this newsletter are some of the key messages 

from the government’s campaign. 

Attendance Matters!  
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